
 

 

Ref:ADAPTATIONWORKSHOP/IEL/ste 

17th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: Year 6 Adaptation Workshop on the 18th March 2022 

We have an exciting opportunity to work with Animal Teach to support and enrich our 
Science topic of Evolution and Inheritance.  
 
During this workshop, the children will get to meet lots of different species of animals 
including insects, reptiles and lizards. They will learn about the different 
characteristics of the animals and how they have evolved and adapted to suit their 
environment. We will look at their habitat and how their special characteristics enable 
them to survive. 
 
We will use this information to support our non-chronological report writing in 
English. 
 
In order for the children to take part in the workshop, we are asking for a contribution 
of £5.00 to cover the cost which can be paid via SCOPAY online. This includes all of 
the resources that the children will be provided with and use during the session. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
     
Mrs Ireland,  
Year 6 Class Teacher 
 
 
 


